From: Johnson, Todd

Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 3:19 PM

To: Kasmer, Robert

Cc: Simpson, Jerrod; Mahony, Thomas

Subject: Hispanic Outreach Center (HOC) Lease Renewal

We have no reason not to renew, and I believe their intention is to continue as they
have been. I

discussed with Chief Gandy, and we are good with doing another 3-year agreement
provided

there is an appropriate exit clause as currently outlined in Article 14.

The new CEO there is Amanda Markiewicz (Email:
amarkiewicz@hispanicoutreachcenter.org;
Phone: 727-278-6668)

Thanks

Kas, I recall something in the charter where we have to declare the property surplus
if we lease out more than five years.

Tom Mahony, PSM

Geographic Technology Manager

City of Clearwater

Department of Public Works / Engineering
100 S. Myrtle Ave. 33756
‘tom.mahony@myclearwater.com

P 727-562-4762

C 727-212-1223

Hi Robert -

I’m not sure if it is on your radar or not, but we have a lease with the Hispanic
Outreach Center

(HOC) that will expire on 16/31/23. Do you need anything from the PD or the HOC for
the

renewal?

Major Todd Jchnson
Clearwater Police Department
Support Services Division
727.562.4299 | 727.224.7212



